
Americans For 
Limited Government 

 
9900 Main Street Suite 303 · Fairfax, VA 22031 · Phone:  703.383.0880 · Fax:  703.383.5288 · WWW.GETLIBERTY.ORG 

 
March 16, 2012 

 
Representative Geoff Davis 
1119 LHOB 
Washington, DC  20515 

 
Dear Congressman Davis, 
 
On behalf of Americans for Limited Government (ALG), a leading proponent of small government and 
liberty, I would like to thank you for introducing the Regulations from the Executive in Need of Scrutiny 
(REINS) Act.  
 
This legislation is extremely important in maintaining the integrity and efficacy of our system of 
government. One way that the Constitution protects our freedom is through a system of separation of 
powers that puts the responsibility for overseeing the executive branch firmly within the purview of the 
legislative branch.  If the executive branch is allowed to make economy-shaping decisions simply by 
creating regulations that far exceed the law’s intent or scope without review by Congress, our system of 
government will begin to fall apart. 
 
Passage of this bill would only further the proposed ideals of limited government and protection from 
autocracy and will allow Americans the freedom and security of knowing that their interests are 
represented in determining these important decisions on how government will impact their lives.   
 
Congressman Davis, you are to be commended for tackling this fundamental issue and attempting to re-
establish the constitutionally mandated separation of powers between the executive and legislative 
branches of our government.  We are pleased to support the REINS Act and will work toward promoting 
its passage. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Bill Wilson 
President  
Americans for Limited Government 
 


